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1 Introduction 

Within this period, the Steering Group was consulted on the Deliverable 2.3 Environmental 
Demonstration Strategies. There was no Steering Group meeting held in this period, but 
individual Steering Group members were consulted and have provided detailed feedback into 
this deliverable.  

2 Consultation on Deliverable 2.3 Environmental 

Demonstration Strategies 

This deliverable was completed by Aquatera. The Steering Group were asked if they would 
be willing to provide feedback on the structure and content of the deliverable. Those who 
responded affirmatively were sent the draft with a lee time of two weeks to provide feedback. 
Detailed feedback was received within that time and was incorporated into the deliverable. 
This feedback included a request for more detail on the methodologies to be used for the data 
collection around the wave energy converter (WEC) devices and highlighted opportunities to 
review previous data collection efforts to apply lessons learnt. 

3 Plans for the next phase 

Within the next six-month phase of the project there will be a telephone Steering Group 
meeting which is planned for 6th November 2019 and an in-person Steering Group held in 
March 2020. The Steering Group will have the opportunity to receive a full update on the 
project and to provide advice and feedback on the next steps. At this stage, an update on the 
data collection that has commenced will be given along with a detailed summary of the plans 
for the next steps in data collection, strategic recommendations and development of the data 
portal. 
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